
 

  
Zebra Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• Another busy week this week! I am so proud of how the children have been working. 
• We enjoyed the play by Altru Drama for Anti Bullying Week and enjoyed wearing our odd socks! 
• We had a lovely day in our own clothes today and raising money for Children in Need.  
• We continue to remind the children of  Our School Values which are: 

v Be Respectful 
v Be Responsible  
v Be Safe 

  
English  

• We have continued with our exciting magical story Leon and the Place Between. We thought about what 
people would ask about the Place Between. We have sequenced the main events and have started to write 
our own story based on Leon and the Place Between. We have really worked hard! 

Maths  
• We have completed more work on subtraction in maths using the column method exchanging hundreds 

and tens. We have now moved onto solving word problems using bar models.  
Science  

• In Science, we have started our new topic all about raw and synthetic materials. We have learned what a 
raw material is and what a synthetic material is. Ask your child if they can tell you.  

Geography  
• In Geography, we have looked at how England is split up into different regions. We know that Liverpool is 

in the North West . We have looked at maps to see what cities are in each of the regions. 

PE 
• This week we have been using different bats and balls in our throwing and catching unit. Learning 

different skills to hit the ball. In our core strength unit we have been completing circuits to 
improve our strength. 

 
News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks:  

v Tallullah P, Finley D, Adam V, Daniel V 
v Darcy H, Joshua Mc, Emilia-Jane C 

Clubs 
• Children have been enjoying our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them.  

PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Tuesday. 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww  and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Harrison 
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